

## THE HARMONY TRUST Alt Academy



9<sup>th</sup> March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware, national strike action is planned by the National Education Union (NEU) on Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> March and Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> March. Teachers belonging to this union have been directed to strike on these days as part of a dispute between the NEU and the Government.

This action affects teaching staff only.

Whilst some of our teaching staff may be striking, we do not expect this action to cause any closures to our classes at Alt Academy.

Please ensure your child attends school as normal on Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> March and Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> March.

Yours sincerely,

K.Jordon.

Ms K Jordon

Principal

